

NORTH MIAMI POLICE DEPARTMENT 700 N.E. 124 STREET • NORTH MIAMI • FLORIDA 33161 (305) 891-0294



December 11, 2023

Mr. Al Eskanazy Community Policing Relations Foundation 1510 NE 131ST Street Miami, FL 33161

Dear Mr. Eskanazy:

Thank you for your incredible generosity! The men and women of the North Miami Police Department appreciate the Foundation's donation for our HOLIDAY FEAST!! Our officers enjoyed the delicious food and camaraderie, and it allowed them the opportunity for a moment to focus on non-police matters.

The CPR's support of the Law Enforcement Community goes a long way toward "Making a Positive Impact." Together we are making a difference.

We wish you a year of good health, peace, and prosperity.

Sincerely,

Cherise G. Gause Chief of Police

North Miami Police Department